
 

June 1, 2006 
 
 
 
 
TO: Chiefs’/Sheriff’s Management Committee 

FROM: Jeff Tayman, Department Director, Technical Services 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the June 7, Chiefs’/Sheriff’s Management Committee 
Meeting 
 
 
The Chiefs’/Sheriff’s Management Committee meeting, originally scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 7, 2006 has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be held at San 
Diego Police Western Division, 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, July 5, 2006.    
 
If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you’d like to discuss at a future 
meeting, don’t hesitate to contact me at 619/699-1980 or via e-mail to 
jta@sandag.org. 
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